
UK PARLIAMENTARY ELECTION 
4 JULY 2024 

 
Inverclyde and Renfrewshire West Constituency 

 
Notice of Times for Inspecting Returns as to Election Expenses 

 
 
I, Louise Long, Returning Officer for the Inverclyde and Renfrewshire West Constituency, 
hereby give notice in terms of the Representation of the People Act 1983 that the returns and 
declarations as to the candidates’ election expenses for the UK Parliamentary General 
Election held on 4 July 2024 are available for public inspection (along with the accompanying 
documentation all as received by me) at the Election Office, Inverclyde Council, Municipal 
Buildings, Greenock PA15 1LX (telephone 01475 712126) during normal weekday office 
hours (except public holidays) for a period of two years to 9 August 2026.  Copies of relative 
documentation can be made available on request on payment of the prescribed fee (£0.20 
per side of each page). 
 
 
Louise Long 
Returning Officer 
14 August 2024 

 
 


